Dear Community Business Owner/Manager,

We are seeking your support for our 7" Annual Community Golf
Classic to be held on Saturday September at Nippo Lake Golf Club.
Due to generous donations, golfers and volunteers this
tournament has been a huge success benefitting Bow Lake Camp
Owners Association, Bow Lake Community Center and our
Community.

As you know these organizations are pivotal to our community.

BLCOA provide funds for keeping our lake healthy with water testing and the Lake "Hosts" Program.
BLCC's mission is the year-round upkeep of the Bow Lake Community Center (our major community
hub) for events and community organizations.

The Community Golf Classic has been the largest joint effort event yet and we hope you will lend us your
support through sponsorships, golf or donated raffle items. You say, "how can | help, | don't have a
business, | don't golf?? well how about a gift card for our raffle to your favorite restaurant, hair salon,
grocery store, movie theater, hardware store, etc. the possibilities are endless and would be greatly
appreciated!!

For more information or to donate a product or service, please call 978-496-4404 or emalil
C0G02023golf@gmail.com

We look forward to welcoming you to our Golf Classic family of sponsors and donors and hope you will
join us for the tournament on August 31%,
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